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Packages for participation and registration in WYD Lisbon 2023 

18th November 2022 

From Portugal, we are preparing enthusiastically for the World Youth Day Lisbon 2023. We want it to be 
a real moment of encounter and communion for the Salesian Youth Movement. All the SYM pilgrims who 
register through our platform www.wyddonbosco23.pt  will be hosted in Salesian houses (or spaces 
entrusted to our organisation, as well as in families linked to Salesian pastoral communities) in the Lisbon 
region. Please note: registration should be done on the Salesian platform and not on the official 
platform of WYD Lisbon 2023. 

The registration process is now open and you can consult all the information in the attached document 
Registration Procedures, complemented by the documents Individual Registration Form and Identification 
Form of the Local Group Leader and Group Leader.  In these documents, you will find information about 
the participation packages, respective prices and special conditions. It is important to read them carefully 
for the registration process. 

Briefly, the process will proceed as follows: 

a) Each Salesian house/province shall collect pilgrims' registrations locally as indicated in the 
Individual Registration Form; 

b) The responsible person / coordinator of Youth Ministry of each province must request reserved 
access to the platform as indicated in Registration Procedures; 

c) Registrations should be submitted through the Youth Ministry Officer/Coordinator of each 
Province on the platform www.wyddonbosco23.pt/inscricoes;  

d) Each group registration should be submitted, accompanied by the Identification Form of the Local 
Group Leader and the Group; 

e) Any questions about the registration process should be asked to: 
secretariado.wyddb23@staff.salesianos.pt. 
 

The invitation of Pope Francis to participate as pilgrims in WYD Lisboa 2023, should reach everyone. We 
are at your disposal to facilitate the sending of materials promoting participation, news and others 
through comunicacao.wyddb23@staff.salesianos.pt.  

This communication is intended to initiate the registration process for the SYM groups. Later on, other 
communications will be made addressing the various issues of participation in the WYD. 

Any questions or assistance needed can be addressed to wyddonbosco23@staff.salesianos.pt.   

We thank you for all the attention given to this matter. 

May Mary, Lady of the Visitation, help us on our journey. 
Receive our prayers and an affectionate hug. 

WYD DON BOSCO 23 Coordination Team 

João Fialho, D. Alvaro Lago sdb, Sr. Alzira Sousa fma 


